From: Christine Sullivan

To: Linda Lee
Subject: Re: Certification of Board Members
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 10:01:51 AM

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Hi Linda ,

After careful consideration, I regret that I will not be able to serve on the board solely because
of the scheduling conflict. I am not available in the afternoons for meetings so I do not wish to
hold the position that someone else would be willingly to accept. I have enjoyed serving and
may be able to in the future when my children are more independent.

Best regards,
Christine Sullivan

On Mar 15, 2021, at 11:18 AM, Linda Lee <LLee@baldwincountyal.gov> wrote:

Ms. Sullivan and Ms. Givens,

I never received your signed certifications. Please let me know if
you wish to serve on the new Board of Adjustment Number 1.
Unfortunately, you will not be able to serve until you are
appointed to the new board. I greatly appreciate your service
and hope to hear from you soon.

Thank you,

Linda Lee

Planner
Baldwin County Planning & Zoning Department
(251) 972-8523 ext. 2833

From: Linda Lee

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 2:48 PM

To: Christine Sullivan <cmsullivan1016@aol.com>; Donna Givens
<donnagivens55@gmail.com>; lvmashburn <ivmashburn@yahoo.com>;
vpowers@gulftel.com



mailto:cmsullivan1016@aol.com
mailto:LLee@baldwincountyal.gov

Subject: FW: Certification of Board Members
Importance: High

Reminder...

[ need this back by Thursday so I can put your appointments on
an agenda item for the County Commission.

Thank you,

Linda Lee

Planner

Baldwin County Planning & Zoning Department
(251) 972-8523 ext. 2833

From: Linda Lee

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 12:47 PM

To: Blayne Pierce <bkpie@bellsouth.net>; Brandon Bias <bsbias@gmail.com>; Carolyn
King <carolyn.c.king@usda.gov>; Charmein Moser <ckmoser7489@bellsouth.net>;
Christine Sullivan <cmsullivan1016@aol.com>; Donna Givens
<donnagivens55@gmail.com>; Gary Cowles <gcowles@cmg-a.com>; John Cooper
<velcro49@yahoo.com>; Mary Hope <mhope0822 @gmail.com>; Michael Cochran
<coch4046@bellsouth.net>; Rosellen Coggin <rosecoggin@gmail.com>; Tommy
Springer, Jr. <tspringer5146@gmail.com>; Ernie Church (ecaces4@gmail.com)
<ecaces4@gmail.com>; Harold Stephens <hstephens213@gmail.com>; Jack Danley
<jackdanley@gulftel.com>; James Koeppen <jameskoeppen3@gmail.com>; John
Hilderbrandt <johnpaul586@centurylink.net>; Michael Swansburg
<michaelgswansburg@gmail.com>; Robert Broseus <elbertapws@gulftel.com>; Theron
I.V. Mashburn <ivmashburn@yahoo.com>; Vickie Matranga <vpowers@gulftel.com>

Subject: Certification of Board Members

Members,

Due to the change in name, combination of boards, and change to
alternates, we are going to have to have all Board of Adjustment
members re-appointed. Please complete and sign the attached
form and email back to me at your earliest convenience.

As always, [ greatly appreciate you service.
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Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Linda Lee

Planner

Baldwin County Planning & Zoning Dept.
201 East Section Avenue

Foley, AL 36535

Tel: (251) 972-8523 ext. 2833

Fax: (251) 972-8520

E-mail: llee@baldwincountyal.gov

<Certification of BOA Members.pdf>
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